
Committee Report 

Meeting held 9/18/19, 9pm EST/8pm CST 

Attendees: 

Paul S,, Jo K,, Jim G., Chuck R., Gary M, Andy G 

Discussion 

1. Paul advised he will be stepping down in the spring 2020.  Paul will always be a part of the committee. 

2. BOT Meeting Report - The Hotline Committee will continue aiming it's energy in strengthening its 
comment to: 

 Ensuring the All Gamblers Anonymous members new and seasoned with in the fellowship 
will have a Hotline that ensures that the direction of new members to meetings 

 Education of the hotline to any members interested in the function of the Hotline 
 Giving feed back to the BOT and ISO of the functions and goals of the Hotline Committee 

throughout the years 
 We will encourage all Hotline Coordinators and members whom answer Hotline to contact 

us any time with any questions related to the Hotline.   

3. We would also like to ring the bell on behalf of Ron B's effort in strengthening the who's who of the 
Coordinators of each Hotline area.    

4. Paul advised that the hotline calls have decrease in June, July and August.  They have begun to pick up 
in September.  Also, there are several calls that are lasting well over a hour and GA as a whole is only 
allowed 10000 per month.  Please pass on keeping the calls down to a min limit of approx. 15 minutes.  
Any questions to discuss this at the next committee meeting on Wednesday, October 23rd. 

5. Committee will work on a set of volunteer guidelines at next month's meeting. Jim G and Ron B will  
send out their guidelines for the committee to review next month. 
 

Next meeting will be 10/23/19 at 9pm eastern.  Still waiting on guidelines!   

Respectfully submitted, 

Jim G. 

 


